
From: Pete, Aaron 
Sent: 3/14/2014 9:38:25 AM 
To: Doll, Laura (/0=PG&E/OU=CORPORATE/CN=RECIPIENTS/CN=LRDD) 
Cc: 
Bee: 
Subject: RE: Laura Doll will drive Denise to Sacramento for PG&E gas leak optimization 

pilot program field visit 

LOL. 

Thank you, 

Aaron K. Pete 

SED Administration 

415-703-2179 

From: Doll, Laura [mailto:LRDD@pge.com] 
Sent: Friday, March 14, 2014 9:37 AM 
To: Pete, Aaron 
Subject: RE: Laura Doll will drive Denise to Sacramento for PG&E gas leak optimization pilot program 
field visit 

Sniff sniff, I will miss you Aaron!! 

—Original Appointment— 
From: Pete, Aaron fmailto:aaron.pete@cpuc.ca.qovl 
Sent: Friday, March 14, 2014 9:27 AM 
To: Doll, Laura 
Subject: Accepted: Laura Doll will drive Denise to Sacramento for PG&E gas leak optimization pilot 
program field visit 
When: Tuesday, March 18, 2014 10:30 AM-7:00 PM (UTC-08:00) Pacific Time (US & Canada). 
Where: TBD 

SB GT&S 0257134 

mailto:LRDD@pge.com


Hi Laura, hope all is well with you. I just wanted to let you know starting on Tuesday, 
March 18th I will no longer be the Executive Assistant to the Director of SED. I have 
accepted a position in the Transportation Enforcement Branch in SED. Irma Ramos 
will cover for the Executive Assistant position until SED obtains a replacement for me 
Irma's phone number is 415-703-1736 and her email is: ilr@cpuc.ca.qov 

You'll see me around but not like before. Take care. 

Thank you, 

Aaron K. Pete 

SED Administration 

415-703-2179 

PG&E Is committed to protecting pur customers' privacy. To learn more, please viSit nttp://www.PQe.com/about/companv/orivacv/customer/ 
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